 CCCA PHOTO PERMISSION SLIP 2017-2018
From time to time we take pictures during school activities. We would like your permission to use these pictures on our website, in the CCCA school newsletter and/or on our bulletin boards. Pictures would be selected to highlight school activities, our class environment, or events. We will never reference your child by name or provide any specific information regarding your child. The pictures will only be used by Calvary Chapel Christian Academy to show the many ways our children have fun at our school.
Please take a moment to let us know your preferences regarding our use of photos of your children:

_____YES, I grant permission to use photos of my child on website, Facebook, yearbook, bulletin boards, and /or newsletters.
-OR-
_____ NO, Please do NOT use any photos of my child except for yearbook.
Child(ren)’s Name(s) (PLEASE PRINT):

_______________________________________________________________________________

_______________________________________________________________________________

_______________________________________________________________________________

Parent/Guardian’s Name (PLEASE PRINT):

_______________________________________________________________________________

Parent/Guardian’s Signature:
_______________________________________________________________________________

Date:  ______________________
For questions or concerns about this form, please feel to ask Andi Brown or Pastor Pete.
